
NOVEMBER  17,  4:00-5:30:
Annual  SCFOL  General
Membership Meeting

Get the latest news about the San Carlos Branch.  This year’s
Annual  SCFOL  General  Membership  Meeting  will  be  a  ZOOM
meeting.  SCFOL Members wishing to participate must email
president@sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org  by November 14 to
receive the ZOOM link.

Annual Chapter General Membership meetings are required by the
FSDPL and SCFOL By-Laws.  The meeting’s itinerary includes:

Branch update by David Ege, Managing Librarian
Friends update by Joan Hayes SCFOL President and Jerry
Hotz, Treasurer
SCFOL General Membership approval of  SCFOL By-Laws,
dated May 19, 2021 , updated and approved by the FSDPL
and  SCFOL Board in May, 2021.
Introduction and SCFOL General Membership approval of,
2022 SCFOL Board Nominees.
Introduction  of  the  16  new  2020  &  2021  SCFOL  Life
Members
Comments & questions from the General Membership about
information covered above
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